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BY EMAIL 

July 14, 2022 
 
Kathleen Burke  
Director, Applications Delivery  
Regulatory Affairs  
Hydro One Networks Inc.  
483 Bay Street  
Toronto Ontario  M5G 2P5 
Kathleen.Burke@HydroOne.com  
 
 
Dear Ms. Burke: 
 
Re: EB-2021-0110 Hydro One Networks Inc.’s 2023-2027 Application for 

Transmission and Distribution Rates (JRAP) / Settlement Conference 
Schedule 

 
This letter is in response to your letter dated July 11, 2022, and Hydro One’s updated 
response to undertaking JTU 2.23 in the above-captioned proceeding. A settlement 
conference for this proceeding is scheduled for August 15 to August 18, 2022. 
 
In the updated undertaking response, Hydro One provided estimated capital costs for 
May 2022 storm damage and proposed an approach to addressing these costs in the 
context of the JRAP application. Hydro One also stated that actual storm damage costs 
will be provided in early August. 
 
The OEB informs all parties that the updated undertaking response and the additional 
information which Hydro One will provide in early August will be discussed on August 
15, 2022, prior to the start of the settlement conference and that this discussion will be 
transcribed and placed on the public record. The settlement conference will begin 
immediately following that session. OEB staff will contact the parties after Hydro One 
has filed and delivered its information in early August to establish a schedule for the 
August 15, 2022 session. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
 
Nancy Marconi 
Registrar 
 
c: All Parties in EB-2021-0110 
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